Here is the National Hail Research Experiment report for Friday, June 28.

No hailstorms have threatened the experimental area during the past 24 hours.
At 4:30 p.m, today, the skies were clear over the area and there were no

indications of thunderstorm development anywhere in the vicinity.

This is Henry Lansford reporting for the National Hail Research Experiment on
XGEK-and—KYOT=FI) —(KETM) (KIMB) (KSID).



